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Vision Statement 

Higher Ground is a space where teens are  

free and encouraged  

to develop a closer relationship with God 

through biblical application, experiential 

learning, spiritual worship and life changing 

fellowship; and are trained to be unrestricted, 

uninhibited, liberated Christ-Centered leaders 

who are confident, grounded,  

and ready to share the message of Jesus 

Christ with the world! 

Higher Ground 
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HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 

  Happy New Year from the Youth Ministries at Alfred Street Baptist 

Church. We pray that 2020 is a year of clarity, purpose and VICTORY. 

As a ministry we continue to take our Victory L.A.Ps in every area of 

our lives. 

 

We are  

L - Loving our Neighbors, Loving God and loving Ourselves 

A- Aspiring to be our best 

P- Praying for God’s will in our lives. 

 

We are taking VICTORY LAPS all of 2020.  

 

 

 
 



 

 

CONGRATS TO MIN. BARBARA AND HG LEADER JUMMY!!!  

Congrats to our very own, Minister Barbara Florvil on her nomination 

for ordination and HG Leader Jummy Obayanju for her election win 

for the Governance and Legal Standing Committee during our Year 

End Church Meeting!!  
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NO LIMIT TUESDAY  

BIBLE STUDY 
 

2nd Tuesday Bible Study is back for 

2020 and we’ll be talking about 

anger.  

  

Join us on  

TUESDAY, JANUARY 14, 2020 

 in the Higher Ground Building 

from 7pm-8pm.  

 

Snacks, laughs, and good conversation 

provided. 

 

No Limit Tuesday Bible Study 

 is bringing it all back to the basics! 

We're starting with the real life 

experiences teens face, and using our 

hour in the word to look to our faith 

for what to do next. We have 

a limit on time but not on teens, 

possibilities, and topics.  

 

 

FEBRUARY 2ND IS HBCU 

SUNDAY 

 

In lieu of the Higher Ground Teen Church 

Service on February 2nd, Higher Ground 

will be celebrating HBCU Sunday at Alfred 

Street Baptist Church.  

 

All Higher Ground youth are asked to 

attend 11:30 service to hear from our 

guest preacher HBCU President. Seats will 

be reserved for exclusively HG! Bring a 

friend! 
 

 

 
WORSHIP SERVICE 

 
Please join us for worship service 

on  
Sunday, January 19th at 

11:30am in the HG Building!! 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HG WAIVER FORM 

Parents, if your teen is at least 

16 years old, you can sign a 

waiver permitting them to check 

in and out of HG on their own.  

Please sign the attached waiver 

and bring it to the next HG 

service! 
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BLACK HISTORY PLAY 

REHERSALS BEGIN ON 

JANUARY 10TH  

 

Happy New Year!   

We are in full prep mode for this year's 

Black History Play (BHP).   

If you missed the auditions and are 

interested in participating,  

please fill out this form by January 7th. 

 

Additionally, please plan to attend the 

first rehearsal on  

January 10th from 

 6pm-8:15pm in the HG building. 

 

Please note the BHP will take place on 

February 23 and rehearsals will occur 3-

4 days each week (including Saturdays) 

leading up to the play. 

  

MICRON AND NOVA 

COMMUNITY COLLEGE YEAR UP 

PROGRAM 
 

 

Micron has partnered with NOVA 

Community College and Year Up to 

ensure young adults 18-24 years of age 

are equipped with the technical and 

professional skills necessary to become 

mechanical or electrical technicians. 

 

Teens who meet the age requirement 

and are interested in working in a smart 

factory, tinkering with censored 

machinery, or operating advanced 

technology are STRONGLY encouraged to 

apply to the Year Up Program. 

 

For more information, CLICK HERE  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

https://url2.mailanyone.net/v1/?m=1inAKs-0002Hu-4G&i=57e1b682&c=4EQ6zPA6MajkqtA2GP_S6pcyxrAUlF5b6W7OI73mFEWBAJmtwqKxbrDDHNvFMYzB33bDN-4aA4OvedJUQDoY0Lf0sr3dz9W2qAbmKmUh227zfetxKBNKyCGPCvIvBPAykNHbaFOJwzphBuTJihNE_vmIUs5YFiqEQDUW3USebWufSu5rQPcnp9SrXy53szx_R-SY2ZLyVBEQ-YyWqqKNEYuY6X2BVd-p4rRiqkWa5_mmpRoTMKqTAbbZDk12mr31w3j-9GI_kiLCkgBnfOZOb7OzYdpJjDv9XYaSV09tm5auvEDyExjiP5_Ew6_rlFBtcKBvbxDYNdo6k35A_U3IFg
https://www.yearup.org/seize-opportunity/
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OTHER TEEN NEWS 
 

❖ If you have information for the next weekly 
bulletin, please submit to 

HigherGround@alfredstreet.org by Friday. 
 

❖ ASBC Senior Scholarships 
 

 CRITERIA FOR ASBC SENIOR 
SCHOLARSHIPS 

 
1.  Member of ASBC, a minimum of 2 years after 

receiving the Right Hand of Fellowship 
 

2.  Regular worship service attendance 
 

3.  Active participant (at least 70% of the events) of 
two on-going ministries, in addition to church 

worship, during your junior and senior years of 
high school (Examples of on-going 

ministries: Awana, Choir, Senior Youth, Ushers, 
Sunday School, Girl Scouts, Boy Scouts, Liturgical 

Dance, Youth Drama, and Media) 
 

4.  High School Diploma or Equivalent 
 

5.  Acceptance into a program of an accredited 
institution 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:HigherGround@alfredstreet.org
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Have a blessed week! 

Thank You 
 


